## **PUBLIC NOTICE**

## **VILLAGE OF BLOOMINGDALE**

## **CHANGE OF MEETING LOCATION**

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the location of the Regular Meeting of the Police Pension Board of the Village of Bloomingdale on Monday, January 27, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. has been changed. The meeting will held in the Training Room of the Bloomingdale Police Department (lower lever of Police Department) of the Village Hall located at 201 South Bloomingdale Road, Bloomingdale, Illinois.

/ s / Patricia A. Perry Police Pension Clerk

Posted this 10<sup>th</sup> day of January, 2020